
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/madam 
 
Bishop Challoner Catholic College, one of the top performing comprehensive schools in the country. We take 
pride in our long tradition of offering a great educational experience, focussed on having the highest expectations 
for our students based in a nurturing but dynamic learning community. However, the current financial and 
political climate presents all schools across the country with great pressures. Due to austerity measures, all school 
are facing great financial challenges and their response, by and large, will be to cut the enrichment opportunities 
available, and to concentrate on core activities. This goes against the principles and the motivating factors that 
underpin the driving forces within our school. We will not have a narrowing of perspective; instead Bishop 
Challoner will continue to be an outward looking school with a transformational agenda. This however, requires 
funding. To raise these funds we looking for sponsors for our Termly Newsletters which are distributed to all 
parents, students and Bishop Challoner Alumni.  
                                  
                Would you consider sponsoring our termly Newsletters and BC14?  
 
If you kindly sponsor us, we will make sure that we advertise your business in our 2 termly newsletters at Easter 

and summer for a total of £100. Along with putting your advert in our termly newsletters, we will also advertise 

your business in our fortnightly newsletter BC14 as a thank you for supporting our school. We only require your 

advert to be sent by email to us and we will do the rest. We gladly accept BACS payment or Cheque depending on 

which is convenient for you and we will also issue a receipt along with your copy of our Newsletter. Our Easter 

newsletter deadline is Monday 1st April 2019 so I hope to hear from you soon.  

If you would like to sponsor our newsletter and support Bishop Challoner, please email Gerald Noone 

g.noone@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk or call on 0121 4444161.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr McEvoy 
PRINCIPAL 
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